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From: [ ]

‘Sent: ‘ Tuesday, May 4, 2021 6:36 AM
To: COB_mail .
Subject: : Support for Preschool Promise

Dear Pima County Board of Supervisoré,

~ On behalf of Pima County Interfaith, we are writing to support the goal of making high-quality
preschool available for all our children a reality. Your leadership is helping pave the way for achieving -

this goal.

We applaud your votes on February 16, 2021 directing county administration to include ten million
dollars in the budget to fund scholarships for the coming 2022 fiscal year. That shows our community
that now is the time to step forward and contribute to the preschool promise scholarship program:
Because of : your leadership, cities and towns, state agencies, businesses, public school districts, faith
communities, and nonproﬁt organizations are likely to join the effort. -

We support and encourage you to provide ongoing support for the program when you meet on May 4th.
This multi-year program has the potential to become a model for similar efforts throughout the state and

country.
‘Thank you,

Pima County Interfaith
Executive/Strategy Team

Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device




Jessica Kopfmann

From:  Steve Perkins [

Sent: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 10:59 AM
To: COB_mail
Subject: : Support for Preschool Promise

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution.
Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Dear Pima County Board of Supetvisors,

On behalf of Pima County Interfaith, we are writing to support the goal of making high-quality preschool
available for all our children a reality. Your leadership is helping pave the way for achieving this goal.

We applaud your votes on February 16, 2021 directing county administration to include ten million dollars in
the budget to fund scholarships for the coming 2022 fiscal year. That shows our community that now is the time
to step forward and contribute to the preschool promise scholarship program. Because of your leadership, cities
and towns, state agencies, businesses, public school districts, faith communities, and nonprofit organizations are
likely to join the effort.

We support and encourage you to provide ongoing support for the program when you meet on May 4th. This
multi-year program has the potential to become a model for similar efforts throughout the state and country.

Thank you,
Pima County Interfaith
Executive/Strategy Team

Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device




